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To whom it may concern 

 

Re: Fox Maintenance 

 

I am writing with reference to the work carried out at our school by Fox Maintenance.  Following a bidding 

process for building work, we selected Fox Maintenance to carry out the work due to their competitive bid.  

Their attitude throughout the process was thoroughly professional and we have been very pleased indeed 

with the work which they have carried out. 

 

As a great deal of the work was taking place whilst the children were on site, this could have caused 

problems, but they always worked around whatever we were doing in school in order to have the least 

possible impact upon the children. They ensured that the safety of the children was guaranteed at all times. 

 

They responded speedily to any queries and suggested resolutions to problems which we encountered during 

the building process.  They adhered to the schedule and the work was completed in time for us to use the 

new room in the New Year. 

 

I would have no hesitation in recommending them to other schools. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Terry Cornelius  

Headteacher 
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